
ERRATUM 

The following changes should be noted for the Letter to the 
Editor, entitled "Symmetry Breaking in Cultured Mammalian Cells", 
that was published in In Vitro Cellular and Developmental Biology- 
Animal, Vol. 36, No. 9, October 2000, pages 563-565. 

The acknowledgements should read, "We would like to thank 
NIH for their support (grant CA45548) and the George Whitesides 
laboratory for their assistance with the micropatterning technique." 

Emanuele Ostuni should be included as an author. The authors' 
address listing, should read, "Departments of Pathology and 
Surgery, Children's Hospital and Harvard Medical School, Enders 
1007, 300 Longwood Avenue, Boston, Massachusetts 02115 (C. B., 
S.H., K.K.P., D.E.I.), and Department of Chemistry and Chemical 
Biology Harvard University, Cambridge, MA 02138 (E.O.) 
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